
 ESBC, Zebraspoor 508, 3605HC  MAARSSEN, the Netherlands 
Tel: (+31) 346 580297,  mobile: (+31) 65160379                        Fax:  (+31) 346 580297  

E-mail: esbc@esbc-europe.eu                                                     Website: http://www.esbc-europe.eu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     To: IBF 

      President Arie Fisher 

  

     

 

Our Mark:   ESBC/2011/pgd/0019 

Subject: E.C. Haifa, Israel 

 

      Hoorn, July 26th 2011,  

 

 

Dear Arie  and members of the organizing committee, 

 

Hereby I want officially thank you and your organizing committee for a wonderful E.C. 

in Haifa, Israel. It was overwhelming and I think no one will beat your organization, 

hospitality and friendship for a long time in the future.  

 

ESBC is sure this was one of the best organised championships ever. 

It was also the first time no one had comments for the organizing committee in the 

ESBC meeting, so on Monday the standard was already very high and you and your 

organizing committee kept performing brilliantly until the very end.  

 

I have heard many compliments from players and guests before and during the Victory 

banquet. 

 

ESBC wants to thank you and your organizing committee for taking care of our board 

and making us part of the organization. The presidium is looking back with great 

pleasure and we are still feeling the friendships of you all. 

 

Again, you and your organizing committee did a great job. You organised the EC to 

perfection. You promoted the bowling sport and your country in a great way. Every one 

present will remember the championships as being good organized with great friendship 

and speak about this event for years to come. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Paul Douw, president ESBC 

 


